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July 18, 2023
Abigaile Pittman
210 Louise Avenue
High Point, NC 27262

RE: Reappointment- Guilford County Historic Preservation Commission
Dear Ms. Pittman:

This letter is to notify you that official action was taken by High Point
City Council on July 17, 2023, to recommend your reappointment to the Guilford
County Historic Preservation Commission. Your reappointment will be effective
immediately and will expire on April 1, 2027.

Your reappointment is subject to confirmation by the Guilford County
Board of Commissioners. The next meeting of the Guilford County Board of
Commissioners is scheduled for August 3, 2023, at 5:30 p.m. For more
information regarding the meeting of the Guilford County Board of
Commissioners, please contact Robin Keller, Clerk to the Board, at (336) 641-
4893.

Thank you for your continued service to the City of High Point.

Sincerely,
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